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Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2014 2:01:10 PM

SB2968
Submitted on: 1/29/2014
Testimony for TSM on Jan 29, 2014 15:00PM in Conference Room 229

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Gregg Nelson Individual Support No

Comments: Dear Chair Kahele and Committee members, I apologize that I could not
 be in attendance today to testify in favour of SB2968, but I am on Maui. Please allow
 this email to serve as my testimony on this subject. Passage of this bill is important
 for both the construction and hotel industry and can only be positive for our economy.
 Your consideration is appreciated. Aloha Gregg Nelson General Manager Napili Kai
 Beach Resort

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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